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13th June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

It has come to my attention there have been a couple of concerns and issues with the amended 

routine at the beginning of the school day.  

 

To help alleviate these issues we have made a couple of changes. These are: 

 

Please could the nursery and reception children be dropped off to the back playground, through 

the small wooden fence. A member of staff will be monitoring this area from 8.45am. The children 

are then in a familiar and safe area.  

 

We will also have a member of staff at the front gate to welcome children from 8.45am. One of 

the main gates will be closed. Parents and carers are then welcome to leave their child on the 

playground or wait with them until the whistle blows 8.55am. When the whistle sounds all 

children will line up and go into class for a prompt start to the school day. 

 

I will not be here tomorrow morning as I am on the trip with Class 3 so I will not see this in action 

until later in the week. I hope the changes make an easier start to the morning for any children 

that are struggling with the current changes.  

 

As always, my door is open, and I welcome any reasonable suggestions to improve Thornton in 

Craven Primary School. If I am not being told about concerns parents may have, I am unable to 

make alterations to suit all.    

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Suzie Brown 

Headteacher 
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